Wendy Strangeway

From: Planning

Sent: 02 September 2016 18:37

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0559/FL - Case Officer Mr M Hill - Received from Mr

Richard Mullin at Basin Howe Farm, Cockmoor Road, Sawdon, Scarborough, N
Yorks, YO13 9EG

The company are wishing to pump Contaminated water from gas extraction processing into the ground
simply to increase their profits. | rely on a 90 metre deep bore hole to provide drinking water for my
dwelling and my 4 holiday cottages. Which are located on Cockmoor Road. Contamination of the water
aquafers would mean the loss of my business and my dwelling would be uninhabitable. | therefore request
that if you decide to approve this extension you or the applicants should provide an insurance policy to
provide £10 million pounds compensation to me in the event of any contamination as a result of
contaminated water being pumped back into the ground.

Please advise me of NYM's legal responsibility if they approve an application where there are recognised
risks to properties and people in the surrounding area. If this is not the way to raise this issue please
advise who my Solicitors should write to. Please advise me of the date and location of any planning
application meeting to discuss this application.
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